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Comments Received :
Hi,

The CDC received almost 6000 comments from the public when it was published on regulations.gov, at least 95% of those
comments opposed completely the requirement/collection of this information. The agency didn't take into account the
comments of the public given the fact that is continuing to seek approval from the OMB.

| don't understand how you will approve this request. The CDC itself changed its policies about covid on August 2022. The
FDA announced that the vaccines could give you a blood clot and myocarditis. The entire world moved on from asking
travelers about their vaccination status. This requirement is so damaging for the people of the US and their families outside
the US. My husband is a US citizen and | am a Swedish citizen, our family lives in the US and we can't go visit them because
of this requirement. Do you understand the heartbreak and emotional damage approving this requirement will continue to
add to the US people and its family outside?

How is the CDC following the science when this rule goes against its guidelines?

how does it make sense to ask ONLY foreigners to have a vaccine that by this point you can consider not "existent" in their
bodies since it's been 2 years since the vaccines were approved? The CDC wants to have this requirement up for 2 more
years how's that following the science?

It's been too long for families to be separated. This needs to stop. OIRA is the only hope we have from stopping this
discrimination and heartbreak from keep on going.
PLEASE DON'T APPROVE THIS REQUEST!!



